
Announcement: Church Homeschooling Co-

op 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce the formation of a Homeschooling Co-op at our church! This 

initiative aims to support homeschooling families by providing a collaborative learning 

environment, where families can come together to share resources, knowledge, and fellowship. 

Details of the Co-op: 

• Kick-off Meeting: Sunday, March 15, 2023 at 2:00 PM 

• Location: Church Community Center 

• What to Bring: A dish to share for a potluck lunch, and any homeschooling resources 

you may want to discuss. 

We invite all homeschooling families to join us for this opportunity to connect and grow 

together. Whether you are just starting your homeschooling journey or have been doing it for 

years, there is a place for you in our co-op! 

Please RSVP by March 8th to example@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Blessings, 

The Homeschooling Co-op Planning Committee 
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